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Freckleton Parish Council 
 

Minutes of the Meeting held on Tuesday 5
th

 April 2011  

To discuss the Agreement with the Rawstorne centre for the use of the Bush 

lane Sports field. 

 
Present:  

Councillors C Robb, L Rigby, T Fiddler and T Threlfall  

And representatives from the Football, Cricket, Club day, Younger years and Warton Typhoons 

sections and the Rawstorne centre. 

 

 

 

1) To discuss a new agreement for the use of the Bush lane Sports field. 

 

The Clerk reported that the last agreement was drawn up in 1985, based on the conditions of the 

Indenture that governed the use of the land, when it was donated to the Parish Council in 1910. Two 

new sections have recently joined the centre and this meeting has been called to clarify the confusion 

caused by one of the new sections being told not to play games on the Cricket outfield. 

 

There followed a general discussion on the use of the Sports field and it was agreed that the new 

sections should be allowed to use all the areas of the field, provided the conditions under foot were 

good.  

 

It was agreed that the existing agreement should not be changed.  

 

The Clerk informed the meeting that the Council had secured a grant to improve the drainage on the 

Bush lane end of the Sports field, in order to create a new junior football pitch.    

 

It was suggested that a junior pitch could also be created on the western side of the field, adjacent to 

the rear gardens of Sagar ave. The Cricket and Warton Typhoons sections agreed to check it out and 

report back to the Clerk. It was suggested that this area should be drained.  

 

 
 

Signed………Mrs. M Foster, Chairman……………..………………….…………….. 

 

Date…………9
th

 May 2011……….…………..……….…..………. 

 

 


